Weekly News - Friday 26th March 2021

Year 5 Sl

Dear Parents and Carers, % 64
/

This will be the last newsletter of the term - these few weeks back have flown @GRY 502\0

by so quickly!

We all want to say how resilient the children have been this week during their assessments. They have
worked so hard and they have shown such a responsible attitude towards this challenge. Well done to
them alll

We will be making Easter bonnets next week and Mr Scott is going to visit every class on Wednesday to
see them and award some prizes! We will put some photos onto the Year 5 Google Classroom
afterwards for you to see.

Please note that the Google Classroom is sfill available to access from home, should you wish to revisit
any materials. We have posted a lovely book suggestion list this week (look in Classwork to find it) and
we will be adding the spelling words next term, as well as the home learning grid.

Have a lovely weekend!

English
Assessments

Maths
Assessments

Foundation Subjects
The children have been continuing to explore earthquakes in Geography and we
investigated changes to materials, via evaporation and condensation, in Science.

Notices & Reminders

Don't forget to top up pencil cases over the holidays, please. Thanks.

Diamond Work Award
Sycamore: Ela & Emily Lime: Anika & Isabelle Ash: Seb



